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Our 2nd grade students had a great time learning how to swim at the YMCA in Dumas from April 
7th-16th.  The instructors said our students did a great job and were well behaved. They were 
also very appreciative of Mrs. Smith and Mrs. Walker for all of their help.  I appreciate our 
students, teachers, bus drivers, and everyone at the YMCA that made these lessons possible. 

                    

On May 12 we had about 175 parents attend our Muffins with Mom/Donuts with Dad event.  
Students and their families filled the library to eat together and then do some shopping at the 
book fair.  A great big thank you to everyone who helped to make this event a success! 

                    

May 20th- Good Behavior Reward Trip to Wildcatters in Borger for bowling (2nd-4th grade) 

May 21st- GT Field Trip to Science Spectrum Museum in Lubbock 

May 27th- Kindergarten Graduation 9:00 and AR Pool Party in the afternoon 

May 28th- Elementary Talent Show 2:00 

May 29th- Last Day of School/Early Release  


